
From: Vince Chan [mailto:vince@scoutrealtymn.com]  

Sent: Wednesday, June 13, 2018 9:38 AM 
To: Jerve, Anton (CI-StPaul) 

Subject: Lambda Delta Phi Sorority Appeal 

 

Hello, 

 

I am writing in support of the Lambda Delta Phi Sorority in their quest to increase the number of 

residents in their sorority from 17-25. 

 

The ladies in the sorority are always respectful of the community and they are never loud or 

disruptive. Additionally, their request to add the extra space and bedrooms at their own expense 

indicates that their numbers are growing - which means that if we decline their request, that's just 

going to be more college students living throughout Saint Anthony Park.  

 

The neighbors around the property may be protesting the expansion based on some misguided 

perception of noise or thoughts on how many cars the sorority should be allowed to park in their 

own property, but the fact is that these neighbors are thinking in an extremely selfish manner. 

The sorority is located directly across the street from the U of M St. Paul campus. And the extra 

bedrooms are going to be assigned to people who are already part of the sorority. Anyone who 

speaks against the expansion of the sorority is simply stating that they are ok with more college 

students living in more properties around Saint Anthony Park as long as they are not on this 

block. 

 

Thanks, 

-Vince 
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